Church Family,

It felt so good to be back in the House to worship together with our spiritual family on Mother's Day!
I want you to know that Faith Church is taking every step necessary to lead forward safely and it is
important for us to provide safe environments for our FC Family to worship in.

We are following the guidelines of our City and State Officials this weekend and moving into Phase Il of
this reopening process. We will continue our 3 main services: 9:00am, 10:30am, and 12:15pm at both of
our campuses. We know that many will continue to worship online during this season and we are looking
forward to engaging with you from your homes as well. Our online service times will be 9:00am &
10:30am at www.faithchurch.family.

Our in-person worship services this weekend will look a little different and we are taking extra
precautions to provide a clean and safe environment for you and your family.

Here are 3 important things that we want you to know...

1. Our 9am & 10:30am services will be family friendly services where we can all worship in the main
auditorium. Our 12:15pm service will be for adults only, 18 and up.

2. You have to reserve your seats online in order to attend any service. Auditorium seating will be
limited to 30% of our occupancy and our seats will be spaced out to accommodate social distancing.
* Reserve your seat at http://faithchurch.family/event/1809255-2020-05-17-sunday-service-sign-up/

3. Our FC Kids Environments will be open for your child(ren) ages 0-6" grade. If you would prefer that
they attend service with you in the auditorium, we will have resources and crafts for them to do during
service. Feel free to bring them a snack(s) as well. We’re excited to worship with your entire family!
Here are the practices and policies we will have in place to keep you safe...

1. Our building and auditorium doors will be open for safe access for you and your family. All door
handles and frames will be sanitized often and between services. You will be able to enter the building
and exit the building without opening or closing any doors.

2. There will not be any passing of offering buckets in service, or bulletins at the auditorium doors. All
offering will be collected at the back of the auditorium inside of the secure black boxes on the wall.

3. We will not be serving drip coffee or café coffee this weekend but we will have individual drinks and
packaged snacks for you.

4. Hand Sanitizing stations will be provided around the building for your convenience and we encourage
you to wash/sanitize your and your child(rens) hands often.

5. We will be cleaning and sanitizing all surfaces and restrooms during each service and between each
service.

I am thankful for how you have stayed connected to our church in so many ways inside of this season,
and for the way you have continued to be the Spiritual Family inside of your Circles and Community.

Love you all,

Pastor Josh



